25/06/2024, 13:35

FW: Records Response

From: Robyn Gay <r.gay@cityofwestfield.org>
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 9:49 PM
Subject: Records Response

Please accept this as the City of Westfield's response to your request made under M.G.L. c. 66, Sec 10
the Public Records Law.

In my capacity as Records Access Officer, | have made every reasonable effort to retrieve all the
documents that were requested in the City’s possession and control. According to the new public
records law, we have 10 business days to comply with the request. Please be advised that under the
public records law, we are not required to answer questions or create a record in response to a
request. Public records are documents or pieces of information that are not considered confidential
and generally pertain to the conduct of the government. You are requesting "for any building permits,

code violation & special assessment fees on record in any city, town, village, or port authority for 89
Montgomery Street Westfield, MA, owner Justin Wild.

Please note that we have nothing on file for the following address and they are current with Real
Estate.

Please be advised that if you feel that the City has not complied with the Public Records Law's
requirements, you have the right to appeal to the Supervisor of Public Records pursuant to M.G.L. c.
66, § 10A (a) and the right to seek judicial review of an unfavorable decision by commencing a civil
action in the superior court pursuant to Section 10A(c).

Thanks

Robyn Gay

Records Access Officer



